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21 July 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As we approach the end of the summer term, we wanted to write to you to confirm the arrangements for GCSE 
results day this summer. 
 
GCSE Results Day will take place on Thursday 12 August 2021. Students can collect their results from the Sports 
Hall from 8:30am, entering through the Leisure Centre main entrance. We will allow students only on site, so if 
you are accompanying your son/daughter to school, we kindly request you stay in your vehicles. Parking will be 
available on both the Sixth Form car park and the Leisure Centre car park.   
 
Staff, including our careers advisor, will be on hand in the Library should students require additional support.  
Parents will also be able to meet with Sixth Form staff where there are queries with regards to enrolment.  
Students have already had an assembly explaining the format of the day, a recording of which can be found in 
the ‘6th Form Transition 2021 Team’. We advise that students watch this again before results day, as this will 
provide some helpful reminders. If students are not going to collect their results in person, they must email 
examsresults@lymmhigh.org.uk to arrange for their results to be sent via email.  
 
On results day, all students will receive an email which will allow us to capture their destinations and process 
enrolment to our Sixth Form. Students who have applied to join us in the Sixth Form will receive a copy of their 
current Sixth Form offer in their results envelope. All enrolment will take place online this year; a link will be 
provided to students’ emails on the morning of results day and students will only need to meet with a member 
of the Sixth Form team if they have not met the conditions of their offer. Where a meeting is needed, please be 
prepared to attend an appointment later in the day. In the event that a student wishes to change their course 
choices, providing they meet the entry requirements (a copy of these will be given on results day), this can also 
be done using the online form and without the need to meet a member of the Sixth Form team.  
 
Finally, we have put together some further information about grading of exams this summer and answers to 
other key questions, including those relating to appeals. Please click here to read that. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 

Mr R Johnson 
Deputy Headteacher  
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